
Harrismith Remembrance Wall 

The Harrismith Remembrance Wall was 
created at the back of the existing niche 
wall at the Harrismith Cemetery during its 
refurbishment in 2019.  
 
The Remembrance Wall offers the 
opportunity for placement of 
commemorative plaques without the 
tenure restrictions applicable to the niche 
wall. 

Erecting a Plaque on the 
Harrismith Remembrance Wall 

 

Anyone wishing to erect a 
plaque on the Harrismith 
Remembrance Wall must do so 
through the Shire of Wickepin 
Administration Office. 

Plaques are subject to size and 
design guidelines.  

Cost of plaques varies according 
to the number of characters and 
lines on the plaque. 

 

 

For additional information please 
obtain a plaque order form from 
the Shire of Wickepin. 
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Please be aware that the Remembrance Wall is for 
commemorative plaques only.  
 
If a placement of ashes is required, the plaque must 
be affixed on the niche wall and all necessary 
reservation documentation completed. 


